Please help us show support for pygmy
loris at a meeting with the Viethamese E T

Government on the 1st August 2015

Cut out the mask, add some glitter if you like and take a selfie! Please also cut out the flag and share with
us where you are from - then share on our facebook or email to daotien@go-east.org. On the evening of
the meeting we will hold a small loris festival with shadow puppetry, poetry and a video showing your
support for these amazing primates and how important it is they remain in the forests of Vietnam.
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